
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/24/2016 2:58:24 PM
Subject: RE: Article on SC-Cuba trade

Not from a substantive standpoint – we have always generally been for free trade, but there’s a complex argument 
surrounding Cuba with history, national security, and US military presence.  I don’t see a need to proactively engage.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 2:41 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Glaccum, David

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Article on SC-Cuba trade
 
Anything you all want to add to this discussion?
 
From: Bergengruen, Vera [mailto:vbergengruen@mcclatchydc.com] 

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 1:44 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Article on SC-Cuba trade
 
Hi Chaney,
 
I'm writing a story on what renewed relations with Cuba will mean for South Carolina, mainly in terms of trade 
of agricultural products, etc.
 
I'm talking to the Farm Bureau, SCDA, universities in the state etc but wanted to check in in case there's 
something on your radar that would be worth mentioning - exchanges, academic partnerships, etc. I know it's 
early days though.
 
Deadline is tomorrow morning.
 
Thanks!
 

Vera Bergengruen
Regional Correspondent
McClatchy Washington Bureau
O: 202-383-6036
M: 305-562-0770
@VeraMBergen
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